
From: Larry Marks  
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 7:48 PM 
To: CSF-SCRM-RFI <CSF-SCRM-RFI@nist.gov> 
Subject: Comments on the next framework for supply chain 
 
 
Here on my personal comments to be used as reference and drafting for updating the next framework 
for the NIST supply chain: 
1-New York State Department of finance as well as The federal Cisa agency Require that the supply chain 
for the supplier be reviewed for incident management and due diligence and other regulatory 
requirements Such as BCp/Dr. If Vendor a signs a contract with vendor b then vendor a has to be 
concerned about vendor b and other vendors or suppliers who vendor b deals with to provide the 
services to Vendor a. 
2-The location of the supplier data and Who has access to the data as well as GDPROCC PA or other 
privacy requirements are relevant. It’s the domino effect of signing a contract with a vendor and the 
concern about the suppliers controls to meet the service that is being requested. 
 
 
 
 

mailto:CSF-SCRM-RFI@nist.gov

